
Dear friends, 

Pharmaceutical Sciences 
Cunningham Bldg., Rm. 178 

March 5, 1986 

I was very pleased with the February/86 issue of Cue's News. 

To the best of my memory, we haven't received such a well-
rounded, easy-to-read newsletter for a long time. It was really 
great to be able to catch up on the past events that lead up to 
our present situation, in such depth. 

Sometimes, because of workload, it just isn't possible to get 
away from the office to attend the regular union meetings and this 
newsletter has filled several gaps in information. 

Well done! I look forward to more of this good stuff. 

Sincerely, 

Sec. 2 


